
 
 
 
 

 

June 21, 2023 
 
Via Email:  bernvilleboro@comcast.net. jmccarthy@mccarthy-eingineering.com 
 
Wesley Raup-Konsavage 
Bernville Borough 
P.O. Box 40 
Bernville, PA 19506 
 
RE: Bernville Borough Wastewater 
 NPDES Permit No. PA0024023 
 May 2023—Monthly Operations and Maintenance Report 
 
Dear Wesley Raup-Konsavage: 
 
We are pleased to report there were no water quality violations during the month of May 2023. Copies 
of the following information, which will be submitted to the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental 
Protection (PA DEP) on behalf of Bernville Borough, will be sent to you once completed. 
 

 Discharge Monitoring Report 

 Supplemental Reports 
 
A brief summary of the monthly flow data is as follows: 
 
Average, in MGD  = 0.1739   
Maximum, in MGD  = 0.3432 
 
Routine Maintenance/Events: 

 General housekeeping 

 Maintenance and inspections/observations performed 
 
Non-Routine Maintenance/Events: 
There are no non-routine events to report at this time. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 717.560.2760 or ContactAWS@arrowaterservices.com. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
David Kline, L.O.       
Director of Operations   


